

DAVID L. LAWRENCE
MAYOR

Nathan M. Katz, Attorney 610-12 Berger Building Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Katz:

It is with great pleasure that pursuant to Ordinance of City Council, I appoint you a member of the Civic Unity Council, for a term of three years, commencing on this date.

I am very grateful for your acceptance of this responsibility. You are helping your community to embark on a program which will operate for the good of all its people. It is civic service of the highest order.

We are all interested, I am sure, in organizing the Unity Council at the earliest possible date, and, accordingly, I am asking you to meet with me and the other members of the group at the Mayor's Conference Room, 514 City-County Building, at 2:00 o'clock on Friday, January 17th.

Very truly yours,

MAYOR